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Independent auditor's report on review of condensed 

consolidated interim financial statements 
To the Shareholders of Saudi Industrial Services Company (continued) 

Conclusion 

Based on our review, nothing has come to our attention that causes us to believe that the accompanying 30 
June 2022 condensed consolidated interim financial statements of Saudi Industrial Services Company and its 
subsidiaries are not prepared, in all material respects, in accordance with IAS 34, 'Interim Financial Reporting' 
that is endorsed in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia. 

Ebrahim Oboud Baeshen 
License No. 382 
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Jeddah, 16 August 2022 
Corresponding to 18 Muharram 1444H 
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